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Update on the Data Privacy Effort  –
REQ.22 Third Party Access to Smart Meter-based Information Model Business Practices 
The NAESB REQ Data Privacy standard provides model business practices to be employed by utilities and third party service providers when maintaining and communicating smart meter information.  The standard was developed through the leadership of the Public Utility Commission of Texas and NARUC and was endorsed by the NARUC Board of Directors through a smart grid resolution on July 20, 2011.  The standard also serves as the basis for the Department of Energy’s (DoE) Federal Smart Grid Task Force effort to develop a voluntary code of conduct addressing privacy concerns for data enabled by smart grid technologies.  NAESB has been following the effort since its inception at the beginning of 2013 to ensure consistency between the NAESB standard and the voluntary code of conduct, which is expected to be complete sometime this year.  Upon finalization of the voluntary code of conduct by the DoE, expected later this year, the NAESB REQ Data Privacy Task Force will develop a recommendation in response to Request R12008 proposing any modifications, if needed, to the NAESB standard eliminating any inconsistencies with DoE document. 

In addition, Michael Desselle recently received a request from Big Data Energy asking NAESB to consider the development of certification program to support the NAESB REQ.22 standards.  As proposed, third party service providers, and possibly utilities, could become certified by NAESB as compliant with the NAESB data privacy protocols described in the standard through the program.  On February 25, 2014 the Managing Committee reviewed the request and unanimously endorsed moving forward with a program.  In response to this action, NAESB staff contacted Christine Wright with the PUC of Texas and chair of the Data Privacy Task Force to discuss the request and make a recommendation concerning the need for a specification to support the program.  Leigh Spangler and Cade Burks, the chairs of the Board Certification Program Committee, were also contacted and both groups will schedule meetings very shortly to begin discussions on the development of the program.  It is expected that the program would follow the model used for the authorized certificate authority and demand response and energy efficiency measurement and verification certification programs.  Through these programs, entities seeking certification must submit an affidavit that they are compliant with the requirements of the program and provide any third party audits that support the affidavit.  
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